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30th September 2022 
 
Year 11 Key Dates and Information 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
I hope your child/ren has enjoyed their first few weeks back at John Ferneley College. Year 11 are 
having a brilliant start settling back into school and are at a pivotal time of their education as they 
enter their final year at John Ferneley. 
 
I wanted to let you know of some key dates for your diary for the 2022-2023 academic year. More 
information about these events will be sent out prior to the event. 
 

• w/c Monday 10th October 2022 – Year 11 Mocks 

• w/c Monday 24th October 2022 – Year 11 Mocks 

• Friday 2nd December 2022 – Mock Interviews [Futures] 

• Thursday 26th January 2023 – Supporting Success and Meet the Tutor Evening [live event] 

• w/c Monday 13th February 2023 – Year 11 Mocks 

• w/c Monday 27th February 2023 – Year 11 Mocks 

• Wednesday 22nd March 2023 – Parents’ Evening [remote event] 
 
A reminder that the Supporting Success timetable for the Autumn term is now live. Supporting 
Success provides students with an opportunity to: 

• Consolidate their classroom learning and build further confidence 

• Fill identified gaps in knowledge 

• Complete and improve coursework elements of subjects 

• Attend targeted sessions to support the move from one specific grade to the next 
 
A copy of the timetable can be found here > Year 11 Supporting Success Timetable 
 
We are also in the midst of organising a Christmas trip for Year 11 students. More information about 
this will follow. 
 
A polite reminder that your child’s Tutor is your first point of contact for any day-to-day queries. 
You can find their direct email addresses on the school website > Contact Us > Staff Email 
Addresses. See direct link here > https://www.johnferneley.org/emailaddresses  
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch using the email address 
below.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr J Beaver 
Head of Year 11 
jbeaver@johnferneley.org   
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